
SCHWARZENEGGER HIRES CATHOLIC
FOE
Arnold Schwarzenegger, Republican candidate for Governor of
California,  has  hired  Warren  Buffett  as  his  financial
advisor.  Catholic League president William Donohue expressed
his concerns about this appointment today:

“Warren  Buffett  is  one  of  the  most  lavish  donors  to  the
nation’s most anti-Catholic organization, Catholics for a Free
Choice (CFFC).  Led by Frances Kissling, CFFC has twice been
denounced as a fraud by the U.S. Catholic bishops.  For many
years,  Kissling  has  worked  tirelessly  to  downgrade  the
Vatican’s  status  at  the  U.N.   Her  non-stop  attempts  to
discredit the teachings of Catholicism are known all over the
world.  Indeed, Kissling has expressly said it is her goal to
‘overthrow’ the Catholic Church.

“For anyone to bestow funds on an organization that hijacks
the name Catholic only to subvert Catholicism is an outrage. 
It is worse when non-Catholic billionaires stick their nose
into the internal affairs of the Catholic Church.  By writing
checks totaling millions of dollars to fund CFFC (in 2001-2002
alone, the Buffett Foundation awarded CFFC nearly a half-
million dollars), Warren Buffett has shown himself to be the
enemy of the Catholic Church.

“We will monitor Buffett’s every move.  If Schwarzenegger is
smart, he’ll tell his friend to keep to number crunching and
stay out of the cultural arena.”
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